

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street Hemel Hempstead Herts HP2 5HJ admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Friday 26th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured a trip to Whipsnade Zoo as part of our learning in science linking to our topic 'living things and their habitats' on Monday 20th May 2024, in Dunstable.

The children will explore the zoo and the animals they have to offer in small groups. Pupils will discover and discuss, the various habitats from around the world and consider how different animals are suited to each habitat. The whole day 'hands on' trip will help bring the children's science learning to life this half term.

The cost of the Whipsnade Zoo trip including coach travel will be £25.

We kindly ask that you pay this and give consent via the School Gateway no later than Monday 6th May 2024.

Please send your child to school with a packed lunch as we will be eating at the zoo. No fizzy drinks or bottles. Children should wear their school uniform and bring a raincoat and a water bottle.

Please note, the coach will be leaving promptly at 9am so please ensure your child is in school by 8:45 so we can complete a register and walk as a group to meet the coach. Children will be returning at approximately 3:15, they will need to come back into school and will be dismissed by the teacher from the Year 2 classroom as normal.

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Smyth